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I’m L. Cool, from rural Southern Oregon, and I strongly oppose HB 2548. This bill 

strips away basic rights from Oregon’s farmers and hands power to unelected 

bureaucrats. It’s anti-farmer, anti-business, and flat-out wrong. Kill this bill.” More 

bureaucratic overreach in this state, or country, is the last thing we need. Absolutely 

not your place to make those decisions. 

Thank you, 

L. Cool 


